

Dear Prospective Parents,

Thank you for your interest in Saint Andrew Catholic Elementary and Preschool! I hope this letter finds you and your family well!

At Saint Andrew, we are committed to offering a comprehensive, faith-filled education that nurtures the whole child, academically, socially, and spiritually. Our program places an emphasis on academic excellence while remaining deeply rooted in our Catholic faith. We integrate values such as kindness, compassion, and service into the learning process, preparing children not only for academic success but also for a life guided by faith and moral principles.

What makes Saint Andrew truly special is our ability to offer a sense of continuity. Our program allows your child to grow in a familiar environment where they feel safe, loved, and actively engaged in a curriculum designed to challenge and inspire them. Beyond academics, the faith formation your child receives at Saint Andrew is a gift that is difficult to replicate in another school setting. Our grade levels typically consist of 55-65 students and 18-23 students per homeroom.

As you reflect on your choices, I invite you to consider the value of an education rooted in faith, consistency, and excellence. In regard to Academic Excellence, Saint Andrew is a two time winner of the National Blue Ribbon award given to the top-performing public and private schools across the nation. There are very few schools in the country that have been named a National Blue Ribbon School once, let alone twice, in the last 12 years.

Our graduating 8th graders have also been awarded over one million dollars each of the last three years. Continuing their education at a variety of schools, including LaSalle College Prep, Holy Ghost Prep, Villa Joseph Marie, Mount St. Joseph Academy, Gwynedd Mercy, Conwell-Egan, Archbishop Wood, Notre Dame, Malvern, George School, Lawrenceville Academy, Pennington School, The Hun School, and more.

In addition, over the past three years, we have given over \$700,000 in financial aid to qualifying students. If tuition/financial aid might affect your decision, please click here.

Whatever path you choose, please know that our prayers and support are with your family!

Sincerely,

Robert Sikora

President

Saint Andrew Catholic School

That I

51 Wrights Rd.

Newtown, PA 18940 215-968-2685 x262

rsikora@standrewcec.com